
Reference advertisement no. 5/831/2022/INFS/Gurgaon  dated 27.1 2.2022 

Subject: Walk-in-Interview for the post of Field Supervisors, Expert (JLE) 

Dear Candidate 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, walk-in-interview which is scheduled with effect from 

03.01.2023 to 04.01.2023 is now re-scheduled on 07.01.2023 to 08.01.2023 (Saturday & 

Sunday) at 10:00 AM onwards  at WAPCOS Corporate Office, 76-C, Institutional Area, Sector-

18, Gurgaon, Haryana  122015.  

Inconvenience caused is regretted.  

 


